[bookmark: _GoBack]13th June 2017
Dear Year 1 Parents

Would it be possible for your child to bring in a photo of them as a baby for this Friday? We are looking at the changes they have made since they were a baby as part of their PHSE this half-term. This photo will form part of their work, so could it be a copy of a photo rather than an original one you want to keep?

Thanks

Mrs Hunter

